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Mount Pearl Lions continue their Christmas Celebrations ! ! 
The spirit of Christmas giving is abundant in the hearts and actions of Mount Pearl Lions! 

MP Lions actively seek opportunities to share their blessings with those in need of a boost! 

 

Ticket Sales and $5000.oo winner … Ticket # 2001 George Coward 
Lion John’s favourite hangout, for ticket sales 
was Coleman’s Grocery Store.  Sometimes he 
convinced someone to drop by for a break!  

 
The Avalon Mall was a 
lonelier place but Lion 
Florence successfully 
served her time! 
 

 

Choices For Youth – CFY - Lions ‘re-directed’ clothing 

and household items to young adults to 
help meet daily needs. As a seasonal 
bonus, MP Lions assisted the Waterford 
Hospital Lions Club with a pre-Christmas 
dinner for one CFY program. The annual 
commitment 
came with funds, 
personalized gifts, 
music, and of 
course – Santa! 
 
 

 
CFY Christmas Stockings … 

The annual donation of 
Christmas Stockings for 
some of the 200+ clients 
served by CFY, is a highlight 
for MP Lions and family 
members. It is a privilege to 
be able to help the youth! 



 

Cradea Manor – a valued tradition for MP Lions 
The MP Lions held a 
social visit for residents 
of Cradea manor.  Staff 
were delighted with the 
attention for their 
residents and it was a 
pleasant occasion to see 
the familiar faces and 
take the time to interact 
with such a wonderful 
group of ladies. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Armour Transport donated to  
the MPLC Santa Claus Parade 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

President Roxanne 
received $250 from 
Pam Steele, to assist 

with parade expenses. 
The presentation was 

featured in their 
company newsletter! 

Armour also 

transports 

used 

eyeglasses for 

processing! 



 

MP Lions Christmas Social … 
MP Lions work hard to meet their service goals … but they also enjoy time 

spent together with no agenda except to relax 
and appreciate each other’s company! 
A great meal, plenty of stories and jokes; and, in 
true Tail Twisting fashion – lots of prizes! 

Of course, any Christmas party isn’t 
complete without a visit from Santa. 
Given the audience, a consensus was 
reached that Santa’s didn’t have to wear 
his dress clothes – the only requirement 
was that he bring gifts! That seemed to 
be a reasonable trade-off. 

Lions are looking forward to their 
next social gathering! 
 
 
 

 
 



MP Lions enjoyed a fun evening 
celebrating fellowship and good cheer. 

 
 

Youth Opportunities Fund Foundation 
(YOFF) The Mount Pearl Lions Club was one of 

the founding members of the MP YOFF.  
 The Board presented a cheque to O’Donel High 
school to assist with the building of a school-
based, solar powered, green house!  
It will be used by students in the high school as 
well as students in lower grades.  Students will 
grow produce to be used in the nutrition 
classes, school cafeteria and for their own use. 
 

 

 

May you fill your life with peace and joy this 

Christmas season and in the New Year! 

 
 

Claudette Coombs – Mount Pearl Lions Club 


